
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
August 21, 2019 
 
For More Information: 
Community Services – Parks & Recreation Office / 228-0460 
 
PRESQUE ISLE PARK WALKING HOURS EXTENDED ON AUG. 24 

 
The walking hours on Presque Isle Park on Saturday, Aug. 24 will be extended until 2 p.m. to 
accommodate Amarah’s Light Memorial Princess Parade and Walk. The seasonal portion of Peter White 
Drive will remain closed from 7 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
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